
 

 

October 19, 2021 

 

 

 

To the Members of the Michigan Radiological Society, 

 

On behalf of the state of Michigan, I would like to extend my most sincere congratulations to the 

Michigan Radiological Society (MRS) upon their 100th Anniversary. 

 

The MRS has collaborated with the Michigan State Medical Society and the State Legislature to 

ensure that diagnostic imaging studies continue to be performed by specialists medically trained 

in radiology. The organization has also received national recognition by the American College of 

Radiology for excellence in meetings and education. This demonstrates the MRS’s exceptional 

commitment and dedication to the highest standard of care and excellence for radiologists all 

over the state of Michigan. This one-of-a-kind society not only instills a high standard of quality 

care for its members, but also promotes improving the quality and safety of radiology, 

maintaining medical and ethical standards, and educating young radiologists in developing 

leadership skills. 

 

Your continued effort to create a dynamic and inclusive organization are not overlooked. The 

core principals of improving services, establishing high standards, and offering opportunities to 

those interested have created a welcoming environment to all who wish to be a part of this 

organization. I am grateful for all you have done for our community and look forward to seeing 

what you will achieve over the next 100 years.  

 

Again, congratulations on your 100th Anniversary. I have no doubt that the MRS will continue to 

empower and serve radiologists across the entire state of Michigan. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gretchen Whitmer 

Governor of Michigan  

 
 

 

 

 

 


